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Dear Sirs, 

  

I am writing on behalf of the Council to inform you that it fully supports Option 1: That the Royal 

Shrewsbury Hospital becomes an Emergency Care site and the Princess Royal Hospital becomes a 

Planned Care site. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Kath Wigley CiLCA (Wales) PSLCC 

Clerk/RFO to Mochdre with Penstrowed Community Council 

 


